
5TH GRADE
MAGNET MEETING

EVENT PLACE :
Coral Park Elementary Cafeteria

DATE OF EVENT :
Tuesday, December 20, 2022

OPEN GATE :
9:00 AM - 10:15 AM

MIDDLE SCHOOL MAGNET PROGRAMS
INFORMATIONAL MEETING FOR 5TH GRADE

PARENTS AND STUDENTS



If you would like to setup a booth please
respond by December 16, 2022. 

Contact Suzy via text message at 
305-505-3624 with any questions.

The CPE PTA is looking for vendors
and/or small businesses to

participate in our
 1st CPE Winter Festival 
on December 21, 2022 

from 6:30-8:30pm

Calling All Vendors

We are asking for a minimum donation of
$50.00 per booth. All donations will go

towards school beautification and a new
sound/light system for the school cafetorium.

**Remember to also share with 
your vendor friends. **





Attire must be school appropriate

Students may wear school uniform with festive holiday socks

Attire must be school appropriate

C O R A L  P A R K  E L E M E N T A R Y  P T A

DECEMBER 19-22, 2022
Monday 12/19: Holiday Shirt and Jeans

Tuesday 12/20: Holiday Sock Day  

Wednesday 12/21: Holiday Hat/Headband

Thursday 12/22: Holiday Pajama Day

HOLIDAYHOLIDAY
SPIRIT WEEK!SPIRIT WEEK!

Students may wear school uniform with santa hat, reindeer ears, etc.

Submit $10.00 via memberhub website 
by Sunday 12/18/2022 to participate. 

https://ptacoralparkelementary.memberhub.com/store/items/814773

**No cash will be accepted.** 



PTA
MEMBERSHIP

DRIVE
ENVELOPES SENT HOME

TO EACH STUDENT
THE FIRST 2 CLASSES WITH 100%

PARTICIPATION WILL WIN THE GRAND
PRIZE. 



EACH GRADE LEVEL WITH THE HIGHEST

PARTICIPATION WILL WIN A TREAT
PARTY. 



TEACHER WILL ALSO RECEIVE A PRIZE!!!




DECEMBER 12TH - JANUARY 31, 2023



CORAL PARK ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL VIDEO

TAPING WILL TAKE PLACE DECEMBER 20 -  21,  2022






We will be filming a school video for our website on
Tuesday, December 20th and Wednesday,
December 21st.  Filming will be conducted

throughout the school day and will include our
students, faculty, and staff.  If you do not wish to

have your child  participate, please notify your
child's teacher before December 19, 2022.



Thank you for your cooperation!


